
Following the cessation of rain, construction 
work on the West Grant Line Road and 
Byron Road Roundabout project has 
recommenced and is expected to be 
completed by May 26, 2023.  

Beginning on April 24, 2023, the West 
Grant Line Road and Byron Road 
Intersection will undergo temporary 
reconfiguration to provide crews with the 
necessary workspace to complete the 
remaining construction work while also 
accommodating motorists.  

The traffic flow in the both the southbound 
and northbound directions will be redirected 
around the newly constructed center island 
of the roundabout. Grant Line Road will 
continue to be closed during this time. The 
lane re-routing will take place in two stages, 
with the southbound traffic being redirected 
first, on April 24th followed by northbound 
traffic on or about May 4, 2023.   

Signage will be in place to guide motorists 
through the intersection.  

 

 
For Questions & Comments About the Project, Please Contact: 
Project Hotline at 209.591.5113 or PWroundabout@sjgov.org. 

For Project Updates, Please Scan QR Code or Visit: 
https://www.sjgov.org/department/pwk/news 
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